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11th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Alzheimer’s Christmas Carols 

 
Your child has been invited to sing at the Alzheimer’s Christmas Party at St Aloysius Church Hall 

on Monday 16th December at 1:30pm. 

 
The children will have lunch as normal and will then travel to and from the venue by coach with 

members of St James School staff. Children will return in time for the end of the school day. The 

children are to wear school uniform and have a coat with them. 

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for us to bring a little Christmas spirit to our friends in the parish. 

 
Please consent to your child attending this event via your ParentPay account. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher  
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